
Greetings, 
 
Happy Holidays to all of you! Your kids have worked so hard this year you should be 
very proud. We have a wonderful group of students and are fortunate to work with such 
awesome kids. THANK YOU for being such supportive parents and for sending your 
kids to Shirley Hills. Enjoy the holiday season and grab as much family time as you can 
possibly handle...it all goes by so fast. When I started this job my oldest was in 8th 
grade now she’s coming home from college to visit us...absolutely positive all I did was 
blink my eyes once?!? 
 
Can’t wait to see your kiddos back at school in January, and I want to hear all about the 
fun they had over the break! 
 
Happy Holidays, 
 
Scott 
 
Mr. Eidsness 
952-491-8401 
eidsnesss@westonka.k12.mn.us 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
01/03  Classes resume 
01/03  Morning Math Classes resume, 8:00-8:45 am 
01/04  Pennies for Patients Kickoff 
01/07  Operetta Rehearsals begin 
01/08  GATES Creativity Festival 
 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 
We continue to be amazed at the generosity of our families when it comes to helping our 
neighbors.  In one week we quadrupled our collection and were able to give WeCAN 850 
paper product items!  

 
UPDATE HEALTH & EMERGENCY INFORMATION 
When we return from winter break we’ll be heading into the second half of the school year.  This 
is a perfect time to make sure you have updated the Health Office with all of your child’s 
emergency information - contacts, medications, allergies, etc.  If you have changes, please 
contact our Health Specialist, Mrs. Rothenberger, at ​rothenbergerk@westonka.k12.mn.us​ or 
952-491-8404. 
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WINTER BOOTS & SNOW PANTS DONATIONS WOULD BE APPRECIATED 
If your child has outgrown their snow boots or snow pants and you’d like to find a new home for 
them, please consider donating them to our school Social Worker, Mrs. Howard.  She will make 
sure they are shared with students who need them.  Thank you! 
 
The nurse is well stocked now with clothes for students.  Thank you! 
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1oCvAy6Z1-2P_jRdIZe0MPKESpUFv_KkjpIL69pRqqfQ/edit
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0948aead22aafd0-teacher5

